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St. Mary School kindergartener George Rogers had a Picnic with
the Principal on Monday, Nov. 25. George and Principal Mary
Yauck talked about things he likes to do. He told her that he loves
spending time with his family. He wishes he had more time with
mom or dad alone though. He loved it when mom was able to
chaperone the field trip to the Admiral game and when she was
able to be a Mystery Reader for his class. He is very excited about
the new baby coming. George told Mrs. Yauck that his mom is
having the baby on Christmas day so that they can travel to
grandma and grandpa's house and mom doesn't have to worry
about having the baby at their house. He said that he loves school
and learning about Religion. When Mrs. Yauck asked George
what his favorite part of Religion was, he said making the
prayer wheel because he knows how important praying is.




